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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

First I would like to thank you for taking the time to read my comment. I am not a native resident of Alaska, but I

enjoy motorized and non-motorized recreation opportunities in our nation's national forests. Specifically riding

ATVs, dirt bikes, snowmobiles, camping, and hiking. I understand the importance of balancing recreation uses

and areas. However, in recent years the trend has always been removal or reduction of motorized recreation

areas. I do not believe this is done in the best interest of all parties, but rather to conform to personal agendas.

Therefore I ask that in choosing the proposal option going forward that it is fair and supports motorized recreation

in areas where it has been historically allowed. I would very much like to visit my friends in Alaska one day and

still be able to explore the winter landscape on our snowmobiles.

 

Thank you.


